Shippensburg Fish and Game Association
General Membership Meeting
January 10, 2023

Meeting called to order by President Randy Parson
Officer/Committee reports
Treasurers Report General Fund $29,622.28
Fundraiser Fund $167,840.29
There is a check for $43,000.00 and membership dues that have not been deposited yet
M-S-P to accept the report
Archery-the winter league has started they had 18 teams the first night.
Black Powder, Groundhog and NRA no reports.
Trap-continuing to practice. Ammo is still in short supply. They held their first shoot with Mechanicsburg.
They need to purchase birds. One of the traps needs some work. It might be as simple as a $5 switch. It has over

746,000 throws on it.

Range- good shape.
M-S-P to accept the reports

Old Business Can’t find record of the lights in parking lots ownership. Get Jeff Hoke to check the lights.
Jerry Crider said we own the lights except for the ones by the road.

Kids Night went well. Saw some old faces and some new ones.

Buy sale and Swap- at this point 28 tables have been rented. There is room more than 50 tables.
June Drawing-all vendors are lined up for the event.

March Drawing tickets will be available at the membership appreciation night.

Prizes for membership appreciation night have been attained by Brian and Andy. Help will be needed to set up
the tables and run the gambling table. Doors will open at 3pm.

The club has had three donations made to the club. They were donated by Duanne Barnhart, ,Doug Weigle and
Jeff Futcher. A thank you letter will be sent to them.

Membership totals- 976, 131 life members, 3 on active duty and 142 who have free dues due to sale of tickets for
last years June Drawing. At this time 141 members have not paid their dues.

Election of officer results- President, none, Vice President, none, Treasurer- Lori McClure, Secretary- Dottie
Kurtz, Membership Secretary- Bob McClure, Board of Directors- Jerrid Lozenski, George Croutz, Matt Diehl,
Mike Hollenbaugh, Norm Myers, Brian Polk, Howard Polk, Brian Shimkanon, Andy Spotts, Jerry Stouffer,
Benie Wentz and Andy Williams.

There write ins for the position of President and/or Vice President. They all chose to decline the position. At this
time there is no president of vice president have been elected.
M-S-P to adjourn



